
Editorial:   

 

All of us who have experience in cross-cultural context know it well: “Issues of cross-cultural 

nature matter much.” The focus this time is on issues of cross-cultural nature because of the 

Great Commission involves many nations and people-groups. We are grateful for Doug Coleman 

& Jackson Wu serving as “guest editors” for this issue.  

 


